
March 1, 2021Resident Update #18 on the Pandemic

Dear Seacliff Manor Resident/Families:

We are now in our 51st week of COVID – 19. What a year it has been and thank you 
so much for being so patient with our policies and procedures. We wanted to inform 
all residents that we will be allowing for short term absences that does not include 
an overnight stay. This will include visits with family and friends, shopping, medical 
appointments, filling prescriptions, walk etc. 

Residents must always wear a mask when outside of the home (if tolerated) and be 
reminded about the importance of public health measures including physical distancing. 
All residents are responsible for supplying their own face mask while they are on the 
absences. 

I will keep you posted with any other updates that come forward. More to come!

Sincerely, 

Kari Sleiman, General Manager
Seacliff Manor Retirement Residence				    #seacliffstrong
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